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"Every community is affected by traumatic brain injury (TBI). Causes as
diverse as falls, sports injuries, vehicle collisions, domestic violence,
and military incidents can result in injuries across a spectrum of
severity and age groups. Just as the many causes of TBI and the people
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who experience it are diverse, so too are the physiological, cognitive,
and behavioral changes that can occur following injury. The overall TBI
ecosystem is not limited to healthcare and research, but includes the
related systems that administer and finance healthcare, accredit care
facilities, and provide regulatory approval and oversight of products
and therapies. TBI also intersects with the wide range of community
organizations and institutions in which people return to learning, work,
and play, including the education system, work environments,
professional and amateur sports associations, the criminal justice
system, and others.  Traumatic Brain Injury: A Roadmap for
Accelerating Progress examines the current landscape of basic,
translational, and clinical TBI research and identifies gaps and
opportunities to accelerate research progress and improve care with a
focus on the biological, psychological, sociological, and ecological
impacts. This report calls not merely for improvement, but for a
transformation of attitudes, understanding, investments, and care
systems for TBI." --


